
MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 

10TH JANUARY 2018 

Apologies 

Ria Crowley, Alisha Gough, Sue Parker, Sue Kennedy Teresa Cullen 

 

Last Minutes approved by Father David, seconded by Maureen Harrison. 

 

There is to be a Shrove Tuesday celebration in the parish centre 13.2.18 

Starting at 7:30pm with Girl Guides and Brownies helping to serve ready made 

pancakes.  There will be a cake sale to raise money for the Guides, and a silent 

auction with Father David requesting donations of prizes from parishioners. 

 

A possible retreat for readers and all connected with the Mass ?4/3/18 

Holy Saturday Vigil 7:30 to commence in presbytery garden and Stations of the 

Cross to be held every Friday at 6:00pm during Lent. A reconciliation Service is 

to be held on 15.3.18 and the school to be approached with the possibility of a 

performance of Jerusalem Joy in Church at some point. 

 

March 24th is a possible date for a Retreat for candidates who are coming into 

the Church 

There will be a prism Mass at the Cathedral on 28.3.18 Father David will attend 

and has places for two more to accompany him. 

150th Celebration 

There will be a meeting on 10.2.18 at 4:00pm, for those interested in being 

involved in organising the event. 

The Foodbank will not now be at St. Peter’s but will be elsewhere in Bloxwich. 

The outside lights and refuse bins are now sorted in line with Health & Safety 

requirements, and the security system having been ripped out, is now being 

replaced. 



Induction 

Father will speak to Teresa about catering and the parish will be involved. 

 

A.O.B. 

The shop will do the Easter Garden Scene in the window during the eason 

Ash Wednesday Mass in Church for the children of St. Peter’s but they will not 

receive the ashes. 

The Armenian Mass went well and it is hoped to continue on a monthly basis. 

The Crib collection raised £722 which was given to The Friends of the Holy 

Land. 

The Finance Committee will meet on 7th March at 7:00pm 

 

The Meeting was closed at 8:50pm 

Next meeting 14th March at 6:30pm 

 


